I am in support for the City of Depoe Bay to receive a portion of two billion dollars awarded to the state of Oregon for harbor repairs.
The repairs are desperately needed for both safety and economical reasons.

My wife and | were tourists to the Depoe Baay area for twenty years, and we were lucky enough to be able to buy a house here
three years ago. Having a harbor that is in good condition not only provides an economic mainstay for the city, bur enhances the
livability for both tourists and home owners.

A harbor that is in disrepair and that is not safe is something we need to avoid. Please consider this testimoy for SB 555 to be in
favor of such funding.

Thank you,
Dennis King



